
 

 

Dear Neshaminy community, 

We have received some new information about the coronavirus COVID-19 from the 
Bucks County Health Department that we want to share with you. At this time, there are 
no positive cases of COVID-19 in Neshaminy School District, or in Bucks County. We 
have been informed, however, that a student at Neshaminy High School was in direct 
contact with a healthcare provider at a Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia facility in King 
of Prussia who tested positive for COVID-19. 

As a precaution, the Bucks County Health Department has requested the student and 
two family members quarantine themselves at home. 

As a result of this information, we have decided to close Neshaminy High School 
tomorrow (Tuesday, March 10) to thoroughly clean potentially affected areas of the 
building. All afternoon and evening activities are also canceled Tuesday.  

We urge all families to follow the guidelines for personal hygiene that are the best ways 
to fight COVID-19 and all viruses including: 

• Cover your nose and mouth with a tissue or use your elbow to cover them while 
coughing or sneezing. 

• Wash your hands with soap or sanitizer frequently. 
• Stay home if you are sick! This is one of the most important way to prevent the 

spread of viruses. 

We will continue to stay in contact with the Bucks County Department of Health as this 
situation unfolds. The safety of our students and staff is the top priority of Neshaminy 
School District. We hope that by taking these measures now we can limit exposure to 
COVID-19. We appreciate your understanding and patience and will continue to provide 
updates. 

Joseph Jones III 

Superintendent 

	


